
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
                       

 
   

Year 11 Virtual Progress Evening 
 
Year 11 Progress Evening is on Wednesday 11th November 2020 between 4:30 – 7:00 pm.  
 
The school is following Government advice closely and therefore the evening will take place 
online via video using the Schoolcloud system.  Appointments can be made from Wednesday 
4th November 2020 at 6:00pm and will close on Tuesday 10th November 2020 at 4:00pm.  
 
Please visit https://oldbuckenhamhigh.schoolcloud.co.uk/. 
 
Children in Need 
 

 
 
As you may already know, Monday 9th November is the start of this year’s BBC Children in 
Need Appeal Week. Old Buckenham High School will be holding a non-uniform day on Friday 
13th November to raise money and awareness. If students wish, they can enter the fancy dress 
competition which has a superhero theme. 
 
All students taking part in the non-uniform day will be expected to make a donation of £1 and 
special arrangements have been made to accept cash donations. 
 
Face Coverings  
 
Face coverings will come into force on Monday 9th November - please refer to the letter sent to 
Parents and Carers on Friday 6th November. 
 
Remembrance Day 11th November 
 
There will be a two-minute silence and a formal assembly outside where the last post is recited. 
The school will fall silent at 11am for two minutes, however, students will remain in their year 
bubbles. We would encourage those students who are in the Scouts, Guides or Cadets to wear 
their uniforms to school. In addition, we are creating a collage of pictures of family members 
who have served in Uniform and would welcome any photos you would like to share with us via 
email at office@obhs.co.uk 
 
MUGA 
 
Work is well underway with the MUGA.  
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School Allotment 
 
We are looking for donations of any old gardening tools for our new school allotment, in 
particular wheel barrows, forks and spades. If you have any old or spare lying round at home 
we would really appreciate them.  
 
Year 11 Mock Exams 
 
The Year 11 Mock Exams will take place the week beginning 16th November.  Please remind all 
students it is vital that they do not bring electronic devices such as mobile phones or smart 
watches into the exam, even if they are switched off. 
 
Just a reminder that you are able to purchase exam ready pencil cases from the school via 
WisePay at a cost of £2 each.   
 
Star of the Week 
 
Y7 Maksims K 7CR – For an excellent start to this Half Term. 
Y8 Abbie R 8B – Best Autumn 1 assessments in Year 8. 
Y9 Bethany W 9B – Best Autumn 1 assessments in Year 9. 
Y10 Ricky H 10CR – For showing a positive attitude at school this week. 
Y11 Maddison L 11B – For achieving 5 positive points this week. 
 
Attendance 
 
Whole School  Weekly 95.21%  Cumulative 93.99% 
 
  
 


